
 

           
 
 

I would like to request a vote in favor of HB 4036 allowing charter school children to participate in 
expanded programs within the school district such as sports, choir, and debate.  My daughter’s 
educational needs are best served by a charter school, however she currently has to miss out on 
important, enriching activities that are offered in the public schools. This is very important for her future 
to have all opportunities available to her. 
 
Thank you, 

Rhiannon Woodruff 

Mortgage Production Assistant NMLS#590605 
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